Collingwood Area School Vacancy
FIXED TERM LEARNING ASSISTANT

We are looking for an energetic, reliable and empathetic person to work alongside
Collingwood Area School teaching staff and tamariki as a Learning Assistant for up to 20
hours per week term time only.

This is a Fixed Term position from 17th June - 18th December 2024.
The position involves supporting students’ learning, health and behavioural needs. The

successful applicant will need to be flexible working with either students individually or within
the classroom with students from Years 1 to Year 13.

Application forms are available on the school website.
http://www.collingwood-area.school.nz/

Applications close Friday 7th June 2024 at 3.00pm.

Please send your CV, covering letter and application to kaye@collingwood.school.nz




